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                                   * HOLIDAY GREETINGS TO YOU ALL* 
 
 
This year’s September Golf Tournament netted over $12,500 towards our 
annual income. Eighty people attended the dinner and bid successfully on 
silent and live auction items to swell our coffers. The 30 plus golfers 
braved the inclement weather and had a lot of fun.  Many thanks to all who 
participated and to those who contributed.  
 
 
 
The Annual Benefit Dinner will be held at the Villa de la Roca on Thursday, 
February 16, 2004 at 6:00 P.M.  Please fill out the following form and mail it 
with a check for $65.00 per person to: FRIENDS OF NIÑ0S ADELANTE,  
C/0 Adrienne Baldwin, 5010 South Lakeshore Drive, Maple Plain, MN 
55359.  
 
NAME___________________________________________ 
Number of Persons attending_____________________ 
Amount enclosed________________________________ 
 
 
 
The following people have registered for the brunches on January 18th and 
February 15th. If you do not see your name on either list, and plan on 
attending one of these times, please notify me as soon as possible.  
 
January: Sheldons, Ways, Sheahens, Fishbones, Syzwalas, Dravings. 
 
February: Albrights, Robins, Battershills, Gates, Liebmans, Neals, 
Sederquists, Jankas, Schayes, Cooks, Moes, Pflegers, LeClairs, Baldwins, 
Bujolds, Greenbergs, Booms, Martins, Rabowskis,  
Sandersons, Leightons, Lindbloms. 
 
You can send me the information via snail mail to the address above or by 
E-mail  abaldwin@pconline.com, adriennebaldwin@hotmail.com,  by 
phone 763-479-1515 or fax 763-479-2626. Thanks, Adrienne 
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